
HR 50 is yet another attack on the Constitutional rights of the good, law abiding, tax paying citizens 
of Oregon. Why don’t you take some time, invite experts to advise you on how to keep our schools 
and public areas safe. It almost appears that you are lazy and don’t want to listen to sound advice to 
achieve security without infringing on the American citizens rights...please stop this ill advised 
legislation and others like it.  
Thank you, 
Eric Henderson  
 


